
From: shan uddin  
Sent: 04 May 2023 12:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: ref 2022/3853/P  
 
Dear officer, 
 
I would like to express my support for the Observation Wheel at Camden Lock. 
I am a local resident , and I have been living in the area for several years . We  
have seen many upgrades within the market . It is safer , cleaner. The markets 
provide a lot of opportunities for local people and business . Independent 
business needs to be supported , that’s the reason why I write this letter of 
support. 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Shanur Uddin 
 
 
 
 


